

One thing you can be sure of: that whilst you work for God, whether you succeed or not, he will amply reward you. Blessed Edmund Rice

05th May, 2022

Dear Parents, Teachers & Boys,

Today, 5th May we celebrated Our Blessed Founder Edmund Rice: Without him we would not be here in St. Edmund's. Today, our children right from KG till Class 10 felicitated our Support Staff without whom our school will not run efficiently. They are our unsung heroes, who keep our school clean and ready, who look after the little and big ones when they need physical help or help in cleanliness. They are there at our beck and call. They are invaluable to us. We are so fortunate to have them working for us in our school. Today, we honoured them in the true spirit of our Founder Blessed Edmund Rice.



A very Happy Feast Day to all of you! May Edmund's life inspire us to serve others and give respect and dignity to others.

5th May 2022, is a historic day in the lives of the children of St. Edmund's School. It is on this day, at 11 am, we inaugurated the School Swimming Pool. We thank God for making this dream come true. We now have our own swimming pool and hopefully, we will be able



to produce National and International Swimmers, why not?? We have the talent in our school· We just need to nurture and guide them to greater heights.



This week has a hectic week for all I take this opportunity to thank all our School Captains - Senior, Middle & Junior - for doing a commendable job in getting so many activities organized - The Singing competition (Junior School), the Chess competition, Cricket Tournament (our Senior school team is in the Finals), the preparation for the Edmund Rice Day.

Here, I would like to thank ALL OUR BOYS AND PARENTS FOR THEIR

GENEROUS CONTRIBUTION TOWARDS THE WELFARE OF OUR SUPPORT

STAFF. THANK YOU, BOYS & DEAR PARENTS. THANK YOU TEACHERS

FOR YOUR GENEROUS CONTRIBUTIONS TOO.

I would also like to thank all the quiet & generous parents who donate for the welfare of the poor children who are struggling for their educational upkeep.

We have all had a busy, hectic, and meaningful week. The Meghalaya games are also underway and quite a few of our boys are participating in these games. This is so good to hear.

TOMORROW, WE CAN TAKE A BREAK! ENJOY YOUR LONG WEEKEND
AND WE WILL SEE YOU ALL ON MONDAY 9th May.

GOD BLESS YOU PARENTS, TEACHERS & BOYS!

With every good wish,

Br. Solomon Morris (Principal)